Cinnaminson Baseball Board virtual meeting via Zoom
6/2/2020

Start:  7:05pm

In attendance:  Matt, Deserie, Walt, Ed, Phil, Art, Josh, Jeff, Steve, Mark Z., Jason, Vern, Branden

Approval of the last meeting minutes on 4/21/20 approved by all.

Matt - per Gov. Murphy, organized sports can begin practicing with restrictions.  As for games, no official time/date has been announced as of yet, however July 6 is being batted around.  Hopefully we will know in the next 2 1/2 weeks.  Anyway, going off that assumption, Matt will send out a group email to everyone in the database about returning to baseball, he will NOT be mentioning anything about refunds at this time.  Directors should reach out to coaches to see if they will be coming back and have them check to see what kids are coming back.  The T-ball coach apparently will not be coming back, so we will need to find a replacement coach.  Matt, will try to get an email ready in a day or two.  In the meantime, directors again should reach out to coaches and come up with a practice schedule and a preliminary game schedule.  Be ready to turn on a dime.

- Younger in-town teams play/practice M-Th and Sat morning 
- Travel teams will play/practice Friday night and Saturday 
    late day.
- Rookie/T-ball will play/practice M-Sat on fields 5, 6, and 2, T-ball will play on T-ball field

TSE is running July- Fall.  Other local towns are looking to put together a travel league teams too.

Ripken - we have 2 teams, but we’re NOT participating in Districts or States this year, but we’re open to do other tournaments.  Cinnaminson is still a chapter, we’re just not doing districts or states.

Fall ball will basically be a continuation of the spring/summer covid-19 season.

Jeff will try to reach out to the “mask makers” to supply masks to the teams.

Matt- we will also need to have someone monitor and keep an eye out on games and practices to make sure everyone is following all restrictions and abiding rules including, no seeds, no gum, no spitting, players coaches must be standing and 6 feet apart, etc.  This is a new world we’re in and we’ll need to make a lot of adjustments.  Directors will need to meet with coaches to go over all guidelines set by the state.

As for refunds, they will be addressed on a one-on-one basis.  Refunds will likely be partial and/or a full refund towards next years sign up.  Regarding the two 8u Travel teams, Matt is not able to coach one of the teams. Walt said he will make it work.  As far as uniforms go, as soon as we get the go ahead from the state, uniforms are up for grabs.  Get what u can.

There are damage rumors to our cages, they are now locked up.  Screens have been moved around.  Technically, we should not be on the fields, so stay off for right now.

Mark Z. - is it possible to get hand wipes for the teams (although they’re hard to find right now), also, should we have waivers that should be signed?

Phil - Babe Ruth , 9-10 players are sticking around and are still going to play.

A.T.H.

Art - he hopes all and everyone is well!  Asked about picture day.  Matt said NO picture day this year and NO cookie dough fundraiser.  Also, there will be a umpire Zoom meeting this week to discuss new covid-19 rules.

Ed- he’s never ordered uniforms for Travel before - Matt said, don’t worry, we’ll get it figured out.

Zoom meeting shut down 7:35-ish.

Zoom meeting resumes at 7:40-ish - Thank you Jeff! 

Steve - hasn’t heard from parents and kids yet, may still have 4 teams of 12.

Jeff - sponsorships held off on banners for now.

Jason - 7u Travel teams not happening, skipping it this year.  Asked if anything needs to be posted on the web right now.  Matt said not right now, however, if Jason wants to post positive news about a partial season, etc., that is fine.  Jason offered to help with equipment.

Phil - Thank you all!

Vern - just waiting for instructions regarding equipment.  Players will have to use their own helmets.

Jeff - anyone have any Lysol Wipes hook-up’s?

Meeting adjourned 8:02pm










